THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

June 6, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
105 Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I am interested in your letter of May 13, concerning
the Senate Committee on Physical Fducation and Athletics,

and I should be happy to get together with you for a
discussion of this work any time after the summer session

is under way.

Sincerely yours, /

mond A. Schwegler
De
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